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Wake sport boats must be more tightly regulated in order to reduce the impact of the 

artificial waves these vehicles create. The artificial waves negatively affect wildlife 

and other river users.  The use of these boats also interfere with efforts to protect 

salmonids such as spring Chinook and winter Steelhead.  Please support this bill. 


